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Head teacher

Mrs. Melanie Austin 
14th December 2016
Autumn 2016: Newsletter No. 7
Dear Parents and Carers,
It’s been a long and incredibly productive term, rounded off by the annual Christmas play. What a fantastic performance from the children this year! We are so fortunate in being able to involve the whole school in the production- just! I hope you have all managed to see the play and enjoyed it as much as we all have.  Many thanks to all who have contributed to make it such a success. Thank you also for your donations which will be gratefully received by our chosen charities. We raised well over £300- totals to be announced when we have counted up.
DVDs will be available before the end of term and no doubt you will all know the songs by heart by the end of the holidays!

On Friday 16th, we’ll be having our annual informal Christmas sing-song at about 9.05- you are most welcome to join us but I must emphasize this is not a performance- just a bit of seasonal fun!

Christmas fayre
Thanks to the FABs for organising a great event and for the support of those who helped and attended on the day. Well done to the Starlings for singing their hearts out! A huge thank you to Trinity Trees who have once again donated 2 beautiful trees to the school. 
Admissions

Just a reminder that applications for school places for 4 year olds and Middle Schools need to be submitted to Dorset Admissions by 15th January; don’t forget to put 2nd and 3rd choices.
Staffing update

Mrs Hargrave will be reducing her hours after Christmas and will no longer be working at Breakfast Club; we would like to thank her for nearly 8 years of running the club as a founder member with Mrs Bevis. She will continue as Yr 2 teaching assistant and school librarian. Mrs King will be stepping down from her janitorial duties and running breakfast club with Mrs Bevis from January. Mr Bazzell will be taking over as school janitor; he already works as our handyperson and is currently constructing our new music garden. We are also pleased to welcome a new member of our teaching assistant team: Mrs Horne, who will be based in Yr 3 and Yr 2.

Christmas Party Lunch
We are looking forward to our annual party lunch on Friday; many thanks to the FABs for providing ice creams and crackers. The menu will be balanced by a selection of fresh vegetables and fruit. 
Incredible years

The Children’s Centre in Dorchester will be running courses in February: these focus on family life and parenting for families with children up to the age of 12 and we get really positive feedback from people who have attended. Leaflets are available- please let me or Mrs Bostock know if you are interested and we’ll let you know how to apply.
Club update- slips will be sent out at the beginning of next term
Starting week beginning Mon 9th January the following after school clubs will run up until half term:
Mon 3.15- 4.00 :Yr 2 Tri-Golf with Mr Gibbons

Mon 3.15- 4.15: Yr 3 and Yr 4 Stem Science club with Mrs Collings and Miss Felgate- (tbc)
Tues 2.15-4.15: Craft & Cooking with Mrs King & Ms Barnett (Yr 1-Yr 4- priority for those on waiting list)

Thurs: Aerobic Dance with Mrs Howells

Action Van will start after half term

Existing lunchtime clubs will continue (Starlings, Football, Book club)
Other clubs will be confirmed in January
It just remains for me on behalf of all the staff to wish you all a very happy, healthy and harmonious  Christmas and New Year. See you on Tuesday January 3rd.
Yours sincerely
Melanie Austin
P.S. Apologies for the predictive text spelling in YR message!

Spring Term   2017: Tues 3rd January- Fri 7th April
               INSET day: Fri 10th Feb

               Half Term:  Mon 13th- Fri 17th

Summer Tem 2017: Mon 24th April- Thursday 20th July

               Half term:  Mon 29th May- Fri 2nd June
               INSET day: Friday 21st July
Other dates will be sent out in 1st Spring term letter




In Dorset 
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